
Strategic Planning Committee Meeting Minutes from February 15th, 2024 

Katie Earnhart began the meeting at 6pm.  Jessica Hill, Red Redinger, and Lauren Clark Hill were in 

attendance. Also in attendance were a handful of community leaders who were invited to take part in a 

focus group discussing library services.   

The committee broke the group up into smaller groups for this discussion.  

No action was taken at this meeting.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:30pm.  

 

 

 


